
Friends of Meaford Library Summer Concerts 2024 

 

Concert #4 by The Browns on Sunday, 20 July 2025 
 

The Browns are a husband/wife musical duo who have both individually been part 
of the Canadian music scene for more than 40 years.  Doug continues to study 
guitar daily while indulging in his gift for song writing and composing.  Heather is 
a trained vocalist having previously sung with several choirs and bands, as well 
as appearing on TV.  Through a smooth blend of voice and guitar they perform a 
timeless repertoire of Classic Covers that run the gamut from Classic Pop, Classic 
Lite Rock, Lite Classic 50's & 60’s, Classic Country, Classic Folk and Traditional 
Christmas. Doug and Heather have been performing as a team for over 12 
years.  Currently they are very active in our community and bring their special 
adaptations of classic chart hits to a wide number of audiences at venues and 
events in the Georgian Bay region.  They perform 12 months of the year for many 
special occasions and special events including, family reunions, anniversaries, 
weddings, summer patios plus, restaurant settings (afternoons and evenings), 
seniors in nursing homes, retirement homes and community living venues.  They 
are always willing to travel outside the immediate area for an event!  This will be 
their 11th appearance as part of the Friends of Meaford Library Summer Concerts. 

 

 


